
 

 
Principal’s Newsletter 20th June  2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Eid Run  
 
A huge well to all our children and teachers who took part in the 
Eid Run today.  Thank you to our families for your support in the 
park and for your kind donations. We will contact families via 
Class Dojo to let you know the money we have raised.  Half of 
this will go to support Dr Kershaw’s and the other half will be 
donated to fund equipment for OPAL play. 

 

REMINDER: School Meals/Packed Lunches - Information 

Our experienced catering team here at school provide an enjoyable, tasty, well-balanced, 
nutritious lunch each day for all children on school meals. Due to increases in the price of food, 
we regret to inform you that from September 2025 the cost of a school meal will change to £2.65 
each day or £13.25 per week. 

School meals should be paid weekly on ParentPay. If you experiencing difficulties in accessing 
ParentPay, please contact the School Office who will be happy to support you in using this 
service. 

Please note that if your child wants to change from packed lunches to school meals or vice 
versa, the office will need to be informed with at least 48 hours notice. 

The office staff and catering team thank you for your continued support. 

 

Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  

 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader. We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Alyssa Islam Class 1  14 parent reads  

Second Place Abdullah Muhammad Class 
2  

11 parent reads  

Third Place Noah Robin Class 5 13 parent reads  

 



 

 

Spelling Shed Winners  

 

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 7 
The most active Class  Class 3  
The most improved speed  Neha Subhani Class 11 
The most active player  Salah-Uddin-Mohammad Class 6  

 
 
 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is  ‘cosmopolitan.’  

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
Attendance  
  
Well done to the below classes for achieving 95% or above last week. 
 
3, 5, 8, 9 and 10. 
 
Class 8 who received their waffle treat as they had the highest attendance in school –   
WELL DONE! 
 
 

 


